
 

 

Broward County Public Schools is increasing security measures at Varsity 
BCPS football games. 

The new protocols will be implemented at games played at District high 
school stadiums when playing other Broward County Athletic Association 
teams. Prior to entering, spectators will be screened with handheld metal 
detectors by trained security personnel to ensure the safety of everyone in 
attendance. 

Backpacks or bags will not be permitted, with the exception of diaper bags, 
which will be searched prior to being allowed into the stadium.  

Additionally, there will be increased law enforcement and security presence 
at each game. There will be no re-admittance, and tickets will not be sold 
after the start of the 4th quarter. 

We thank everyone for their cooperation in helping ensure our District 
provides safe environments for everyone attending BCPS football games. 
 


